
Christmas is a meaningful time to honor and remember loved 

ones. If you would like to purchase a poinsettia to add to the 

celebratory decoration of St. Andrew’s on Sunday, December 

16th, fill out the form below and submit it to the church office by 

Monday, December 3rd. 

A donation of $10 is asked for each poinsettia and should accompany this form. An insert in the bulletin on the 

16th will list the poinsettia donors and the individuals they celebrate as well as other memorial gifts made.  

Name of poinsettia donor: _______________________________________________________ 

Number of plants _________ 

In  honor  memory  celebration (check one) of 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 


